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In Love with Christ; Be the Best I Can, Be kind to one another 

 
 

 

3rd December 2019, 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

As part of our celebrations moving to our new school building, we have been arranging for 

various items to be available to mark the occasion. 

 

We currently have 2 items available. One of which is 

a St Cuthberts Christmas bauble, which is beautifully 

decorated with the school logo, opening and closure 

dates.  The other, a St Cuthbert’s mug decorated with 

an artists (Miss Rawlinson) impression of our current 

school and a list of Headteachers from 1928. We 

would like to offer these to our school community 

first as we expect them to be very popular.   

 

Samples are available in the school office and images will be posted on Dojo. 

 

Please complete the pro-forma below to ensure you secure your memento.  Any monies 

raised will be used to provide essential resources for our fantastic new school.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

 

Baubles £3.50 and mugs £3.50 each or a bundle of two mementoes for £6.00 

 

I would like to order………………………bauble/s 

 

I would like to order………………………cup/s 

 

I enclose £…………………………………………………… 

 

 

Pupils Name…………………………………………………………………………………………….Class………………………………… 

 

Please return in a sealed envelope via class teacher – thank you. 

 


